
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

The regular scheduled meeting of the Personnel 

Board for the City of Decatur, Alabama on 

Thursday, March 28, 2019 will be held on Thursday, 

March 21, 2019 at 8:30 a.m. in the Human Resources 

Department located on the second floor of the tower 

building in City Hall, 402 Lee Street N.E., Decatur, 

Alabama. 

 

 

February 19, 2018 
 

 

RESCHEDULING 




